
 

 

 

 

 

December 6, 2019 

Cher ÉPK Parent(s), 
 
We will be celebrating Advent and coming together in 
joyful and hopeful anticipation of Christ’s birth. We 
invite you to join us as family! Hearing the angelic voices 
of the children, and feeling the joy and hope of the 
season will bring to you the light and love of Christ.  

 

It is with great excitement and anticipation that we 
share with you details about École Père Kenneth Kearns 
Catholic School’s Advent Celebration that will be held at 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish on 13 Brower Drive, 
Sherwood Park.  

 
The concert will begin on:  

Monday, December 16th at 6:30pm, with doors opening to the public at 6:00pm. 
Please note that seating is limited and therefore we have allocated a first come first serve 
seating arrangement. 

Students performing must arrive ready at the parish at 6:00 pm and directly find their 
homeroom teachers.  Students are asked to wear their “Sunday’s Best.” As a safety precaution, 
we ask that adults please pick up their child(ren) up from their homeroom teacher after the 
concert. Food bank donation will be accepted at the door. 

We look forward to celebrating Advent with you. May the joy, excitement and hopeful 
anticipation of the Advent season fill your lives and your homes. 
 
 
Yours in Christ, 
École Père Kenneth Kearns Catholic School Leadership Team 
 

École Père Kenneth Kearns Catholic School 
With Christ as our ever-present teacher, in an environment rich in French Language 
and culture, we ensure every child succeeds: personally, spiritually, academically. 

Directrice/Principal – Mme Julie Lafrance 
Directrice Adjointe/Assistant Principal – Mme Jacqueline Dargis-Boucher 

8 Sandpiper Drive 
Sherwood Park, Alberta T8A 0B6 

PH : 780-467-7135 FX : 780-467-1495 
Website: epk.eics.ab.ca  


